Good Evening,

I'm Chris Rudling and I am President of Drayton Evening WI. As with all organisations we haven't
been able to meet for over a year so I haven't much to report. It was our 50™ anniversary last year so
celebrations have been held back until October this year.

We did have a social gathering last summer at Elsing Church car park. About 20 members came and
we had a pleasant afternoon with tea, cake and chatter. We are going to do this again in May.

In December all our members were given a Christmas goody bag which contained a small bottle of
Prosecco, a box of chocolates, a jute bag, hand cream, pen and a Christmas cracker and card.There
was also a stocking filled with nuts, chocolate pennies and a satsuma. Christmas recipes submitted
by members, a quiz, and reports from the President, Secretary and Treasurer were also in the bag.
These were all hand delivered by the committee and were very well received by our members.

We hope to resume our meetings in July and have a full programme booked. Nearly all our
members are re-joining and are looking forward to getting back to some form of normality.

Thanks

April 2021



